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My Vision provided funds to purchase a wheelchair for Rose’s mother, who previously 
had only been able to crawl on the ground. Here she is receiving the gift when the 
HOH children recently visited the camp where she lives. They always take school 

supplies and rice when they visit in the fall. 



NEW BOYS’ DORM/CLASSROOM 
 

 
 

David is now healthy and strong enough to help dig the foundation of the new Boys’ 
Dorm/Classroom, which thanks to your overwhelming response to our recent appeal, 

is currently being constructed at HOH.  
 
 

 

 
 

World Orphan Sunday 
November 13, 2022 

 
This is an opportunity to promote the support of children like those at Home of Hope. 

https://cafo.org/orphansunday2022/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIp4aSlpTM-
gIVvhvUAR2KHwwAEAAYAiAAEgJ-MfD_BwE 

https://cafo.org/orphansunday2022/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIp4aSlpTM-gIVvhvUAR2KHwwAEAAYAiAAEgJ-MfD_BwE
https://cafo.org/orphansunday2022/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIp4aSlpTM-gIVvhvUAR2KHwwAEAAYAiAAEgJ-MfD_BwE


Sponsorships 
 

Our goal for this fall is to raise sponsorships for all 16 of the children currently housed 
at Home of Hope. Full sponsorship for one child is $2,000 per year. Please consider 

asking your circle of friends and family to join us in sponsoring a child. 
 
 

BIRTHDAY TRIBUTE TO SAMUEL 
 

 
 

Emile proudly reads what he wrote on Samuel’s birthday to thank him for rescuing 
Emile after he was abandoned. He says Samuel was “the strong man who gave me the 
love that changed my life. I know when I lost my parents, that’s who took care of me.” 

 



  
We thank you all for your prayers and financial support. 

 
 

My Vision for Refugees Inc. is a 501 (c) (3) nonprofit organization.  
All donations are 100% tax deductible. 

Checks can be sent to: 
2625 Piedmont Road N.E., Suite 56-330 

Atlanta, GA 30324 
 

Online donations can be made via our website 
https://www.myvision4refugees.org/  

 
 “God makes homes for the homeless.”  Ps. 68:6 (The Message) 

https://www.myvision4refugees.org/

